
1


From: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal <howard.brown@noaa.gov>


Sent: Tuesday, May 7, 2019 12:42 PM


To: Maria Rea


Subject: Shasta Effects


Maria,


Resending you the Shasta Effects from an email that Garwin sent to you last night. This has Rosalie's review


comments embedded. I just talked with her and she finished her review yesterday, so this is her full first


review. We have a bit of a version control issue going with Shasta (Rosalie was reviewing while Cathy was


working on it on Sunday) but I talked to Cathy and she says she has it very much under control but wants you to


know that she has actually already addressed some of your comments toward the front of the analysis (such as,


she has already inserted the uncertainties table, and a few other things).


Thanks for your help with expediting the review.


Howard


--
Howard L. Brown


Policy Advisor

NOAA Fisheries, West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


(916) 930-3608

Howard.Brown@noaa.gov


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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